Town of Hull
Zoning By-Law Study Committee

Committee Report

July 10, 2017

The Zoning By law study committee last met on February 23, 2017. Five
zoning changes were referred to the Planning Board for consideration
and submittal for the May 2017 Town Meeting. I am happy to report
that all five proposed zoning changes were approved at Town meeting.

The Zoning By-Law committee has not had a meeting since February
23,2017. There is a Town By-law that was proposed to codify work
hours and times of quiet that was voted no action at Town meeting, that
may be referred to this committee. The proposed by-law is not
technically a zoning by-law but we would be happy to review it and
make a recommendation if requested to do so.

Sincerely,

/ol K,

Bartley Kelly
Chairman



